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07/06/2024  14:12:442024/0993/P OBJ Katherine 

Chapman

No I do not agree with this planning permission at all. In this part of London there are plenty of indoor delights 

but very few green spaces for people to retreat and take necessary respite feom the chaos and noise of the 

city. Please do not take this haven from our people and our wildlife. We are all struggling enough ad it is.

09/06/2024  12:50:102024/0993/P COMMNT Sheila Cox Having recently visited the Community Garden, I am concerned  about the reduced sunlight, caused by an 

increase height of the 135-149 Shaftesbur Avenue and the effect it will have on the growth of plants in the 

garden.

It will also affect the amount of daylight  into the local flats.

I was pointing out the historical building to visitors with me.

 I understand it is Grade 2 listed.

From an historical view I feel it should remain as built.
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